LSJRSD.0163

From: Ed Walker <edkwalker@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 9:58 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water grab

I I am very disappointed in our state and how it is handled our water crisis. Not only don’t send it down the rivers for
who knows what purpose but please build some storage.

Ed Walker





